
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

18th November 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Assalamu A’laikum Wa Rahmatullah 
 
I hope this letter reaches you in good health and imaan. 
 
I would like to inform you about the prayer arrangements here at Mulberry Stepney Green 
College, for Half Term 2 and 3.  
 
Students will continue to pray Zuhr at the usual times, second half of lunch, in the studio (PE 
building). In addition, they will be allowed to pray Asr and Magrib after school: 
 
Asr: between 3:30pm and 3:45pm 
 
Magrib: between 4:45pm and 5pm 
  
Please note, the prayer room will be closed outside of these timings. Also note, students 
have intervention classes between 3:45pm and 4:45pm on Mondays, Wednesdays & 
Thursdays and they will be required to attend intervention on time. 
 
I will be sharing the prayer timings during the year group assemblies, but can I please 
request you to make your child aware of the arrangements as well. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to send me an email at MHossain2@mulberryschoolstrust.org 
 
Jazakumullahu khairan 
 
 
Mr A Hossain 
Prayer Coordinator 
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